
SmartMan in San Diego, December 2015 
 
The SmartMan team had a busy time in San Diego. We 
had record interest and many people looking to 
improve the quality of CPR in their programs took 
advantage of our presence to get some firsthand 
experience on our systems 

 
SmartMan at Emergency Cardiovascular Care Conference 

The 2015 Resuscitation Guidelines: Translating Science into Survival 
 

The SmartMan booth was extremely busy. With 5 science sessions reporting how SmartMan 
leads to improved outcomes and how SmartMan has the highest retention rates of any system, 
and how it can be incorporated into system wide use with ease and little expense, a lot of 
people dropped by for a closer look. 
 
We showed off our award winning feedback system on the Megacode and the ALS Low 
Volume. We had one full body and one torso manikin on the stand. There is an increasing 
interest in our easy to use data tracking and graphing features. 
 
The baby was a big hit, especially the real time feedback for improve ventilations. “Wow – I’ve 
never seen anything as good as that!” sums up a number of the comments from users on the 
baby. 
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